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ALOA Board Recommendation 
 
Wednesday 23 October 2013 
 
Response to the draft CPM Repeal documentation released last week 
 

1. Current Prices 

It is recommended that members continue to comply with the carbon price legislation until 

such time as any repeal takes effect. 

 

2. Future Prices 

It is recommended, once the CPM legislation has been repealed and any special conditions 

clarified, that members comply with those special conditions (including, if necessary, adjusting 

prices to remove the carbon tax cost). 

 

3. Consequential Adjustments 

Depending upon the final drafting of the CPM repeal legislation, and the terms of your 

customer contracts, there may be consequential issues that require adjustment on a client by 

client basis. As such it is recommended that no action be taken until the legislation has been 

finalised and all terms understood. 

 

 

 
Max Spedding 

 


